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Please read and respond to the question below.
I append a note of the steps the campaign group are taking following their third meeting.
We are aware that tempers subside and individuals make alternative arrangements so it is important to know if we are taking the steps you think sensible.  Please read the statement from the last meeting below and respond to the question that follows it. 
“The campaign group comprising representatives from Juniper Green, Currie and Balerno Community Councils and our elected representatives met for the third time on Friday 3rd February to counter the threatened closure of the Juniper Green branch of RBS.
With the collapse of the Airdrie Savings Bank and the wholesale closures from other major banks it will be difficult to stem our own personal tide of bank closures which has seen RBS shut Balerno, Riccarton and Colinton branches and HBoS close its office in Currie over the last couple of years.  However, the campaign group are undaunted and are pursuing four lines of action:
1. Applying pressure on RBS to provide a mobile van service for our communities;
1. Discussing with RBS minimum requirements for banking services as part of the access to banking protocol;
1. Investigating the Scottish Government suggested solution of a combination of post office and credit union; and
1. Seeking an alternative provider to come into the space vacated at the abandoned toilet site in Juniper Green.

We remain concerned for
1. The elderly who are unable to adopt an online form of banking;
1. Our vulnerable citizens who require additional support for day to day living;
1. Our business community who will find it inconvenient to deal with daily takings using the alternative arrangements suggested by RBS; 
1.  The community groups who need to take coinage in and out for events in our communities; and
1. Those who do not trust the online version of banking as security remains an issue for many.

We welcome any further comments you may have to sustain our efforts.
Comments can be made by phone to Cliff Beevers on 0131 453 4517 or by email to c.e.beevers@blueyonder.co.uk or chair@junipergreencc.org.uk and we’ll keep you posted on any progress.”
Are you in support of the tasks we are pursuing?  If so, please let us know.  If not, an email message to say you are making your own arrangements would help us assess the mood in the community.
Thanks,
Cliff Beevers, on behalf of the campaign group
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